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Comments: Comment in favor of recreation permit fees

 

Hello,

 I am writing to express support for increasing permit fees in the Mt. Jefferson, Mt. Washington, and Three

Sisters Wilderness Areas. 

 

 

 

I believe the proposed fee structure will decrease impact on sensitive and currently over-traveled areas of the

wilderness areas, without limiting the opportunity for Oregonians and visitors to experience these wilderness

areas. 

 

 

 

I also recommend that the Forest Service provide informational signage advertising what specific wilderness

management activities are being funded with these user fees, in order to increase public buy-in for this program

over time. 

 

 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Jared Pruch

 

 


